Commonwealth Edison Company

Quadd Cities Generating Station
22710 206th Avenue North
Cordova, 1L 612429740
Fel 3090842241
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January 12, 1996

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Attention:  Document Control Desk

Subject: Unit 2 Residual Heat Removal Service Water Biocide Project (Generic
Letter 89-13)

Reference: 1) USNRC Generic Letter 89-13
2) ComEd letter to USNRC dated December 2, 1993

The purpose of this letter is to document the completion of the Unit 2 RHRSW Biocide
modification. The station has completed the modification and required operability tests.

With the completion of the above action, the station has met the Generic Letter 89-13
commitment for Unit 2.

Any questions concerning this submittal can be made to Nick Chrissotimos, Regulatory
Assurance Supervisor at (309) 654-2241, extension 3100.

Sincerely,

el W ﬁ 2

E. S. Krafg Jr. L/
Site Vice President
Quad Cities Station

cc:  R. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
H. Miller, Regioral Administrator, Region 111
C. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
P. Piet, ComEd Licensing

9601220009 960112
:DR ADOCK osooggg S

220032
Aoes
o

A Unicom Compam



